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From: registrar
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 1:26 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:47 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 
Selena Visser 
 
-- Phone -- 

-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
We live in an age where the cost of living has increased significantly but wages have not matched this 
increase in living costs.  Please consider that the majority of Canadians especially in southern Ontario 
where rent prices have increased significantly and rules for mortgages have become obtrusive most 
can't afford the rising costs of utilities. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




